

# Waringstown P.S. Nursery News December 2018

### Ho-ho-ho!

This month is a busy month preparing for our Christmas Nativity on Tues 11 and Weds 12 December and getting ready for Christmas. In the Nursery we will be making Christmas painting decorations, pictures Christmas trees, writing letters to Santa Christmas and learning about traditions. We will also be learning about Winter and how the weather is changing. We love to bake with Mrs Emerson and we will be making salt dough ornaments.





## Keeping Warm Outdoors

Please remember to send a warm winter coat with your child each day and a hat and mittens too - to keep them warm when they play outdoors. We will be enjoying hot chocolate on very cold days!

PLEASE SEND £12 NURSERY FUND MONEY FOR DECEMBER- THANK YOU!

Now that Mrs Gilpin and Mrs Emerson are familiar with the parents/carers at pick up time it is not necessary to fill in the blue book each morning (unless it is someone new). Thank you!

#### DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Fri 7 Dec - Posting our letters to Santa

Tues 4 Dec & Thurs 6 Dec Supper for Santa 6pm

Tues 11 Dec 10.30am - Nativity
Weds 12 Dec 10.30am - Nativity
(Children are free to leave with
parents should they wish after
refreshments)

Weds 19 Dec - Class Christmas party (own clothes) & Visit from Santa (please let us know if your child is afraid of Santa)

Fri 21 Dec - Last day of term Nursery closing early at 10.30am (own clothes)

Fri 4 Jan School Reopens

Closing date for online applications for P.1. and Nursery places is 12.00 midnight on Thursday 31 January 2019



# Waringstown P.S. Nursery News December 2018

## Recycling 🚡



We would really appreciate if, at the end of the holidays, Christmas cards and Roses sweet wrappers could be recycled and brought to the Nursery in the New Year! We will put them to good use in our creative area. Thank you!



## Freddie Fitness

Thank you to all parents and family members for raising a fantastic total of £335 through the Fitness Freddie Sponsorship which will go towards purchasing new outdoor play equipment in the nursery. To further help with fund raising the tickets for our Nativity will be on sale soon and there will be a DVD of the Christmas performance which will be available to purchase for £5 per copy



### Christmas cards



If your child would like to give Christmas cards to others in the class please use the class drawers in the main corrider to distribute them. Please do not feel it is necessary to send a card to every child in the class but allow your child to suggest a few names of those they play with most often and send cards to those children only.

If your child wishes to send a card to a child in the Primary school we will walk them over during the day to post them in the Post Box in the main school (cost is 50p and all monies go to the Sick Children's Hospital in Belfast). Please ensure you include the child's name and Class Teacher on the envelop

## Our Nursery Christmas Tree

We will be adding decorations to our Christmas tree on Weds 5 December. Your child is invited to bring in a decoration to place on our tree. Please label with his/her name. They will take them home again at the end of the month!



# Waringstown P.S. Nursery News December 2018